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2020-21 Project Director Survey 
 

 
Dear Project Director, 
  
 This survey focuses on your experiences during the 2020-21 program year. We know the 
COVID-19 pandemic has created many challenges and we would like to better understand how 
you managed your program and staff teams during this difficult time. Your individual responses 
will NOT be shared in any way; rather, your data will be combined with responses from other 
Project Directors and Assistant Project Directors and reported to MDE  for program 
improvement purposes. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Dr. Jamie Wu at 
517-884-1412 or email the MSU team at ezhelp@msu.edu. 
  
 If you need to pause this survey to come back to it later, close the browser to exit. To re-
enter the survey, use the same link provided in the email. 
 
 
 
This survey is NOT for Staff or Site Coordinators. Please proceed ONLY IF you are serving as a 
Project Director or Assistant Project Director. 
 
 
 
Are you a Project Director or Assistant Project Director who is responsible for managing 
program sites? 
    
NOTE: If you check NO, you will be logged off the survey. If you have received this link in error 
or you do not work for a 21st Century Community Learning Centers Program, please check NO. 

o Yes 

o No 
 
  

mailto:ezhelp@msu.edu
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Q1 Were you employed with this program BEFORE the pandemic began? 

o Yes 

o No 
 
 
Q2 During the pandemic, which of the following situations applied to you? (check all that apply) 

▢ My hours remained the same as before the pandemic 

▢ My hours were reduced 

▢ I was laid off 

▢ I filed for unemployment 

▢ My hours were increased 

▢ Others: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Q3 How many weeks were you laid off? 

o  ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Q4 What is your current employment status with the 21st Century Program? 

o How many hours per week? 

 ________________________________________________ 

o How many months per year? 

________________________________________________ 
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Q5 During the pandemic, have you been provided with... 
 Yes No 

Health insurance coverage o  o  
Paid personal or sick time o  o  
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Q6 How much do you agree with the following statements pertaining to the 2020-21 program 
year? 

 Strongly 
disagree Disagree 

Neither 
disagree nor 

agree 
Agree Strongly 

agree 

MDE kept me 
informed and 
made me feel 
connected to 
what is going 

on in the 
state 

o  o  o  o  o  

MDE 
provided 

resources to 
help my 
program 

continue to 
operate (i.e., 
professional 

development, 
timely 

updates, etc.) 

o  o  o  o  o  

I had 
opportunities 
to share my 
opinion with 

an MDE 
consultant on 

program 
decisions that 

were 
important to 

me 

o  o  o  o  o  

I discussed 
best practices 
and common 
challenges 
regarding 

programming 
with other 

Project 
Directors 

o  o  o  o  o  

I could reach 
out to my 

colleagues if I 
needed help 

o  o  o  o  o  
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Q7 Did you personally run any virtual session during the 2020-21 program year? 

o Yes 

o No 
 
 
Q8 How much do you agree with the following statements? 

 Strongly 
disagree Disagree 

Neither 
disagree nor 

agree 
Agree Strongly 

agree 

I now feel 
confident 
running 
virtual 

programming 
o  o  o  o  o  

If I run into a 
technical 
issue, we 

have 
technical 
support to 
help me 

o  o  o  o  o  

I see the 
benefits of 

offering 
virtual 

programs to 
youth 

o  o  o  o  o  
I see value in 

continuing 
some virtual 
programming 

after the 
pandemic is 

over 

o  o  o  o  o  
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Q9 How much do you agree with the following statements about the 2020-21 program year? 

 Strongly 
disagree Disagree 

Neither 
disagree nor 

agree 
Agree Strongly 

agree 

Even during 
the 

pandemic, I 
have been 
able to take 

care of myself 
and my loved 

ones 

o  o  o  o  o  

I felt 
appreciated 
by my staff 
because of 

my work 
during this 
pandemic 

o  o  o  o  o  

I felt 
appreciated 
by our youth 
or families 
because of 

my work 
during this 
pandemic 

o  o  o  o  o  

There are 
youth in our 
community 
who need 

out-of-school 
time 

programming, 
and are not 

able to 
access it 

o  o  o  o  o  

I felt 
connected 

with the 
school 

administration 
to adequately 
support our 

program 
participants 

o  o  o  o  o  
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Q10 If allowed, which of the following do you plan to continue during the 2021-22 program year? 

 Strongly 
disagree Disagree 

Neither 
disagree 
nor agree 

Agree Strongly 
agree 

We did 
not do this 

The option of 
virtual 

programming o  o  o  o  o  o  
Virtual team 

meetings o  o  o  o  o  o  
Putting a 
greater 

emphasis on 
designing 
activities 
based on 
youth's 
interest 

o  o  o  o  o  o  

 
Q11 Please identify your race/ethnicity (check all that apply): 

▢ Black or African American 

▢ White or Caucasian 

▢ Hispanic or Latinx 

▢ Asian or Asian American 

▢ American Indian or Alaskan Native 

▢ Native Hawaiian or other Pacific Islander 

▢ Arab or Middle Eastern 

▢ Bi-Racial or Multi-Racial 

▢ Prefer not to answer 

▢ Other ________________________________________________ 
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Q12 What is your gender? 

o Female 

o Male 

o Non-binary/Third gender 

o Prefer not to answer 

o Other ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Q13 Something you learned during the pandemic that would add value to the 21st Century 
Program moving forward is… 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Q14 Is there anything else that you would like to share about this program (i.e., working with 
youth, applying technology, etc.)? 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 
 
    
Thank you very much for completing this survey. Your answers will be used to help improve 
21st Century and other youth programs in Michigan. 


